
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the West Side Rural Fire Protection District will 
hold a joint public hearing of its Board of Directors and its Local Contract Review Board 
regarding adoption of Public Contracting Rules on July 11, 2024 at 12:00 p.m.  The 
meeting will be held at 4250 Barrett Drive, Hood River, Oregon.  To attend the hearing 
virtually or for questions, contact Doug Kelly, Chief Administrative Operations Officer at 
doug.kelly@westsidefire.com. The proposed Resolution will replace and update the 
District’s current Public Contracting Rules and exemptions. 
 
 The public hearing will be held for the purpose of taking comments on the 
District’s draft findings supporting the exemption of certain classes of special 
procurements and public improvement contracts from competitive bidding requirements.   
 
 The hearing notice will be published in the Columbia Gorge News, the Daily 
Journal of Commerce and posted on the District’s website. 


